
May 11, 2007

McKnight Boulevard lanes narrow

Calgary... Bridge deck rehabilitation work and other miscellaneous work will occur in the City of Calgary
on the Deerfoot Corridor starting May 14 with an anticipated completion date of August 15. The work will
take place on McKnight Boulevard eastbound and westbound over Nose Creek and the CPR tracks.

Eastbound and westbound McKnight Boulevard traffic will be accommodated in two narrow lanes in each
direction. The speed limit will be reduced to 30 km/h throughout the construction zone. 

Travellers in the area are advised to watch for workers and flagmen, and obey all signs, message boards,
and other traffic control devices. 

Travellers are further advised to expect delays or take alternate routes.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:

Garry Roberts
Senior Bridge Technologist
Alberta Infrastructure & Transportation
(403) 297-7680

To call toll-free within Alberta dial 310-0000
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